ORIGINAL

To: Ms. Kimberly Bose June 10, 2021 Secretary, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

Subject: FERC Project No. 2015 Upper North Fork River Hydgoelectric Project

Dear Ms. Bose,

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE...

Don't allow cold water extraction from Lake Almanor as a reservoir relicensing condition.

This would result in a significant rise in temperature of the lake causing a devastating environmental catastrophe.

For a recent example,

Last year(2020) the lake temperature was so warm (without cold water extraction) that a dangerous algae bloom occurred in late summer. Causing unhealthy water conditions for the people who use the lake for recreation.

As well. Warm water would devastate the native trout population, and possibly kill off the entire species in that area. Fishing is a major draw to the area that supports the local economy.

Loss of the fishing and recreational water use would result in the local towns to go bankrupt.

PLEASE DON'T GIVE A DEATH SENTENCE TO THIS BEAUTIFUL PART OF AMERICA

Thank You and my best wishes to you,

Elliott Thomas Allen 1271 Lassen View Dr.

Lake Almanor, California, 96137. United States of America

530-955-5087 Elliot Thans All

Document Content(s)
15818345.TIF1

Document Accession #: 20210624-0008 Filed Date: 06/24/2021